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June 12, 2020 

 

Happy Graduation Day! 

Today, Friday, June 12, seniors at our Connecticut River Academy in East Hartford, Marine Science Magnet High School 
in Groton, and Three Rivers Middle College in Norwich are graduating. We wish all of our graduates the best as they look 
forward to the next chapter of their stories. May good health, happiness, and success surround each wherever they may 
go and in whatever they may do. 

As each graduating senior looks to their future, so do the staff at our central office Hatchetts Hill Road building. On 
Monday, June 15, we will begin Phase 1 of our reopening plan. Central Office will open again, Monday through Friday, 
8:30 a.m.-4:30 p.m. The past few months have been unusual, unexpected, and unfortunate to say the least. Despite the 
challenges associated with Covid-19, we are moving forward – slowly and surely with the health, safety, and well-being 
of all a priority. 

Enjoy your day. Keep our graduates in your thoughts. I look forward to seeing some of you next week. 

Warmly, 

Kate 

 


